Dr. Lance Martin, Program Director


Merrick REAP 2156 Merokee Drive


Merrick, NY 11566    (516) 379-2501





13 January, 1999








Tom Gwynne, Planning Manager   


Cradle of Aviation Museum  Mitchell Lane  Mitchell Field, NY 11530 (516)m 572-0411





Dear Tom,  I have contected some of the old time aviation greats to attend your lecture. Paul Rizzo, Nat Quinn, Sig Uyldret, Paul Halstead, etc.  Many may come because it is an ego trip during these times of fading recognition.  I want them to feel good and be rememberd. Also, I want to help publicize the Cradle of Aviation, and the importance of your position.  By exploiting the names of the old timers, I notified the newspapers of the coming lecture.  I strongly suggested that they have photogrophers present. 


The following is a typical letter of invitation I sent to the old time greats, and I followed up with phone calls.      Best Regards, Lance


______________________________________


At the invitation of Merrick REAP, Tom Gwynne, Cradle of Aviation Manager planning manager, will 
